
   Dear NIEHS:

   I am writing to ask you to begin efforts to replace completely
   lethal dose testing with non-animal "in vitro" testing.

   I commend you for beginning this superior method of cell testing
   as opposed to the clumsier old method of using animals.  I hope
   you will begin to do this kind of testing exclusively.

   Sincerely,

   J. Anthony Harper


